
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 1st May 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Where has all the sunshine gone!?  I am in no doubt that the lack of good 

weather is making lockdown even harder for us all. You could always 

encourage your child to create a rain gauge and measure rainfall.  

I hope you and your wider families are all remaining safe and healthy. This 

is an incredibly difficult time for us all and, at the time of writing to you, I 

have not been given any indication of when or how schools will re-open. 

Thank you to everyone who has been in touch with us sharing children’s 

work. It’s great to know that our pupils are having the time to experience and learn new skills 

which they might not otherwise have had the chance to do. We have read about and seen 

evidence of cooking, dancing, gardening, art work, science, DT and 

combinations of sport with mathematics.  

You are doing an amazing job as parents, carers and families! Keep it 

up, stay calm and stick together.  

If you have any questions about school generally or home learning, 

please contact the main office which is now open until 12:00pm only, 

drop us an email at office@corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk or Seesaw your 

child’s class teacher.   

Take care and stay safe!   Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 

 

 

A week of learning in and out of Regis! 

Happy birthday to the following pupils next 

week: 

Frankie and Gracie-Mae in Onyx, 

Olivia and Harley in Jade, 

Alisha in Opal, 

Alexandra, Kenzie and 

Ethan in Crystal 

& Layla in Amethyst! 

Any other business: 

Congratulations to the Frankie and his 

brothers who proudly raised approximately 

£900 for Dorothy 

House this week 

when they 

completed Frankie’s 

Birthday Workout. 

It’s just a pity 

about the 

Tottenham 

shirts. 

Be aware: 

These staff members 

discovered a serious 

breach of our Golden 

Rules this week. Thank 

goodness they were 

there to help! 


